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Killyleagh Show 

Photography Policy 

PLEASE READ 

We are very proud of our show and love to show it off through 

photographs taken on the day by our visitors and competitors. 

Please be aware that as competitors and attendees of our show your 

photograph may be taken on the day. These photographs may be 

shared by the show committee on our Facebook page, Twitter 

feed or within the Gallery section of our website. We will only 

show those photographs that we feel are appropriate and highlight 

the family-orientated aspect of our show and the calibre of our 

competitors. 

If we use your photograph and you are not happy with it being 

shown, please contact us on killyleaghshow@hotmail.com and we 

will remove it for you. 

Alternatively, if we have used your picture and you would like 

yourself or your horse/pony to be identified please let us know and 

we will happily add a legend to your image. 

 

The Killyleagh Show Committee takes the welfare of your child very 

seriously and will never use any image deemed inappropriate. All 

photographs submitted for publication such as a newspaper will only 

be done with appropriate consent. 
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